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10th January 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Welcome back to school after the Christmas holidays! We hope you all had a lovely 

break and wish you a happy new year.  

 

Uniform and Jewellery 

 

The children have returned to school after Christmas looking smart in their uniforms, 

thank you! Just a reminder of our uniform policy: 
 

Uniform 
 

 Grey/black school trousers, skirt or dress 

 White polo shirt 

 Navy school jumper or cardigan 

 Black trainers or school shoes 
 

PE Kit 

 White t-shirt 

 Navy/black shorts 

 Trainers 

 Navy/black tracksuit tops and bottoms for outside PE 
 

Jewellery 

 The wearing of jewellery is not allowed in school 

 Small studs are allowed if your child is able to remove them independently for 

swimming and PE days 
 

Make up/Nails/Hair 

 Children are not allowed to wear make-up and false nails  

 Hair should be tied back and no patterns shaved into their hair or coloured hair 
 

Thank you for your support with this. 

 

Parent Workshop 

 

On Tuesday 14th January at 2pm, there will be a parent workshop called ‘Managing 

Behaviour’ led by Headstart. This is a supportive session to provide some useful 

strategies on supporting your child with any behaviour issues you may be experiencing 

at home. If you would like to attend, please return the slip from the letter which was 

sent out earlier this week or contact the school office. Thank you 



Head Teacher Mrs C Grainger 
Email office@hummersea.rac.sch.uk 
                                                                                                                                               

 
 

 

 

School in a Snapshot 
 

 Whole school assemblies have taken place on making resolutions for the new year 

 After school clubs started again this week including football, art and crafts, lego 

and board games. 

 Reading Ambassadors have been reading to the younger children on the KS1 

playground at lunchtimes. 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

A more detailed dates for your diary will be shared next Friday for this term. 
 

January 
 

14th Managing Behaviour Workshop for Parents/Carers @ 2pm 

16th Early Words Together sessions start for the next group @ 2pm 

24th Hummersea Tuck Shop after school 

 

Maths Activity Afternoon for Parents/Carers 

 

27th Y3,4,5 & 6 @ 1:15pm 

28th Y1, Y2 @ 1:15pm 

31st Nursery AM @ 10am, Nursery PM & Reception @ 1:15pm 

  

February  

 

20th Last day of term at 3:15pm 

21st PD Day – school closed 

 

March 

 

3rd School reopens after half term at 8:45am 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs C. Grainger 

 

mailto:office@hummersea.rac.sch.uk

